From: Simon Doonan

To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney
Cc: Samantha.David@wsdevelopment.com
Subject: The Playhouse restoration

Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 11:05:35 AM

*****Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionall

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Sirs,

| am writing to voice my support for the proposed restoration of the Playhouse at the Royal.

Every aspect of this project feels right, most especially the timing.

Having recently relocated to Palm Beach we are delighted at the prospect of this addition to the cultural
landscape.

Simon Doonan and Jonathan Adler

221, Monterey Road,

Palm Beach

FL 33480
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